
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

20th October 2017 

Bikeability 

One Trafford will be running the Bikeability scheme for our 

year six children on the following dates: Friday 17th No-

vember, 24th November and 1st December. The scheme 

will take place in school time. 

Letters have gone out today. Please check your child’s bag, 

fill in and return to school after the half term if you wish 

your child to take part. 

Friends of Moorlands Film Night 

Friends of Moorlands are holding the first film night of the 
year of Wednesday 1st November. 

The letters went home earlier in the week. If you haven’t 
already, please send the slips back to school on the first day 
back after half term. 

Sale Sports Club 

Sale Sports Club are holding a family fun sports day on  

Sunday 22nd October from 1pm-4pm. To enter you will 

need a team of 6 children and one adult as a manager. For 

more details, please see their website: http://

www.salesportsclub.com/whats_on.ph 

Tesco Bags of Help Scheme 

Don’t forget to vote for Moorlands Tesco in Hale and      

Altrincham to help raise funds for our Grow for Moorlands 

scheme. We have until the end of October to get as many 

votes as possible. 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Isabella Leyden 

3P Beth Stanley 

4C Matteo Bushby 

4DK Ella Davidson-Wright 

WN Callie Greenfield 

5GT Sophie Knowles 

5L Tala Alkhatib 

6C Alaistair Russell 

6G Thea Williams 

3C Freddie Alves 

3P Zidan D’Almeida 

4C Selina Khan 

4DK Libby Johnson 

WN Imogen Cundick 

5GT Taaha Bhullar 

5L Kate Stanley 

6C Luca Bushby 

6G Edward Ridgard 

E– Safety 

On Tuesday we had a whole school assembly tackling the 

issue of e-safety. The assembly highlighted lots of          

important issues (online safety, stranger danger, cyber 

bullying, keeping details safe etc.) which will be followed 

up in class and through planned workshops next half term. 

Please use this opportunity to discuss some of the issues. 

Year 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelter 

Don’t forget that 6G and 6C have their trip to Stockport Air 

Raid shelter after half term. 



Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 31st October: children back to school 

            6G trip to Stockport Air Raid  

                           Shelters 

Wednesday 1st November: 6C trip to Stockport Air  

      Raid Shelters 

     Film Night 

Friday 3rd November: Progress Reports and Targets to 

parents 

Monday 6th November: Soiree 1.15pm 

Friday 10th November: Open Morning for Templemoor 

Parents (Year 1) 9am-11.30am 

Monday 13th November: E safety workshops 

Monday 20th November: Science Week 

Friday 24th November: Own Clothes Day (chocolate 

donations) and open afternoon for parents years 3-6 

Wednesday 29th November: year 5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Thursday 7th December: Make & Take Night 

Monday 11th December: Whole school theatre trip 

Thursday 14th December: Own Clothes Day (bottles) 

Friday 15th December: Christmas Fair 3.30pm 

Monday 18th December: Lower School Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19th December: Upper School Christmas Party 

Wednesday 20th December: Carol Service #1 9.30am  

Thursday 21st December: Carol Service #2 9.30am 

   Children finish for Christmas 

Before School Club 

We have spaces in our before school club each day,     

running from 7.45-8.15am. If you are interested in a 

place, please see the school website for the booking 

form. 

Monday: Dodgeball 

Tuesday: Body Active 

Wednesday: Body Active 

Thursday: Gymnastics *working towards achieving 

BAGA awards. 

Friday: Multi Sports 

Payment can be made through Parentpay, cash or 

cheque (payable to Moorlands Junior School). Childcare 

vouchers are also accepted. 

Harvest Festival 

Well done to year 4 who led the Harvest Festival on  

Wednesday morning. It was a fantastic display of singing, 

dancing, poetry and drama.  There was also a marvellous 

display of food and toiletries which have been donated to 

Wood Street Mission. 

Thank you for all your kind donations. 

Pottery Club 

Pottery club for lower school children ended this week and 

the children will receive their creations once they have 

been fired. 

Upper school children now have the chance to get creative! 

Letters went home last night. If you wish your child to take 

part, please send the reply slip, along with £36, to school 

on the first day back. 

Facebook and Twitter 

Did you know that you can keep up to date with our events 

and latest news through Facebook and Twitter? 

Follow us on Twitter @MoorlandsJSSale and like our     fa-

cebook page Moorlands Junior School. Our Friends of Moor-

lands group also has a page. 

Fundraising Fiver Challenge 

The A & E group’s fiver challenge went down a storm    

yesterday! The children worked incredibly hard to make 

the fair a success. 

After all the counting up has taken place, they are very 

pleased to announce that they raised a magnificent 

£214.72!! 

Well done to everyone involved. 

https://twitter.com/MoorlandsJSSale

